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15 February 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Snape Maltings MPA Choir 

 

The children in MPA choir will be performing at Snape Maltings on Tuesday 12 March 2024. These 

are the further details regarding this event. 

Travel 

The children will be leaving MPA at 2.00pm to arrive at Snape Maltings Concert Hall for their 

technical rehearsal and finale rehearsals. They will then stay at the concert hall until the 

performance at 7.00pm. The children will need to be collected from Snape Maltings Concert Hall 

at approximately 9.00pm. At the end of the performance, we will take the children backstage to 

collect their things and will return them to the concert hall. Please be patient as this can be very 

busy with many families from different schools trying to collect their child and we need to ensure 

each child goes to the correct adult. 

Food 

The children will be able to have their usual choice of lunch in school. They will then require a 

packed tea to eat in between the rehearsals and the performance. Please also ensure they have 

a water bottle to fill up. 

Clothing 

The children will need to wear their MPA uniform with black school shoes. 

Tickets 

If you have not yet purchased tickets to watch your child perform at this event, they are still 

available at https://brittenpearsarts.org/events/celebration-2024. Unfortunately, the offer of 

discounted tickets has now expired so tickets are priced at £8 each or £4 for under 30s. We would 

love to see as many families attending to support the children as possible. 

Consent 

Please complete the attached consent form, including details of who will be collecting your child 

and their phone number.  

The children are very excited about performing at such a wonderful venue and showing how 

extraordinary the children at MPA are! 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please speak to myself on the playground or 

contact the School Office and I will return your call as soon as I can. 

 

Miss Scrutton 

Choir Leader 

 

http://www.martleshamacademy.org/
https://brittenpearsarts.org/events/celebration-2024


 

   

 

 

Tuesday 12 March 2024 – Snape Malting Celebration Event 

I give consent for my child to attend this event:  
Name of child:  

 

Parent Signature:  

 

The following person will collect my child at 9pm from Snape Maltings Concert 

Hall: 

Name:  

 

Contact Number:  

 
 

 

 


